



## **Angling Club**

**NEWSLETTER: APRIL 2021 (1st April 2022 - 31st March 2023)** 

**Dear Members** 

We had to make a decision early in the New Year regarding our AGM and regrettably with high Covid infection rates at the time, we very reluctantly agreed not to hold a meeting. Hopefully the Covid situation will have improved and by April our decision will seem very premature and clearly wrong.

If any member has any issues or concerns that they wish to raise with the Committee, please feel free to contact us and we'll do our very best to answer.

As always we are keen to hear your fishing news/feedback and appreciate any gallery photographs for the website.

The Committee has been working hard in the background on various projects but as I'm sure you'll appreciate in the current climate it's been an extremely difficult and frustrating process. If, or when, they come to fruition we'll share via email and post on the website. However, we have secured 3 new recycled plastic fishing platforms which will be installed on our stretches of the Trent. We don't believe anybody really knows the life expectancy of this material but at least 25 years is often quoted, so they'll probably out last most us!

The bailiffs are continually patrolling our waters and there will be additional patrols during the close season on the river Trent.

End of coarse fishing season today as angler issues warning in Burton - Staffordshire Live (staffordshire-live.co.uk)

Our canal fishing continues to improve with more skimmer/bream showing and excellent match weights, information available on our website. <a href="Mailto:Coors AC (coorsanglingclub.com">Coors AC (coorsanglingclub.com</a>)

The river open match dates will also be published on our website, match reports with photographs will be posted on the club's Facebook page. Coors Angling Club | Facebook

We have again retained all of our waters and continually look for more and it goes without saying that a heads up on any other available water will be much appreciated.

Please ensure before fishing that you are familiar with the club rules which were last amended on 02/06/21.

The new membership cards are now available and we're happy to report that the fees again remain the same.

## **Tight lines**





